

PTA Newsletter November 2019

Dear Parents and Teachers

Hello Everyone!

Just a little pre-Christmas update from the PTA.

Thanks to all who took part in the Quiz night and Christmas Shopping events- Both were a huge success and great fun!

Its not long now until the Christmas Fayre where there will be games, a café, mulled wine, tombola, Santa's grotto, Christmas crafts and much more! Come along for lots of fun this Saturday 7th December 1-3pm.

Thanks to all of you who have already volunteered to help with the Christmas Fayre. We still need a few more helpers to help set up from 12, tidy up from 3 and to do the bottle on a string stall and a couple of other stalls. Even if you can just offer 15 minute or half an hour please let me know either by email, on Facebook or in the playground.

Thank You! Lucy

Non-uniform day

Friday 6th December- come in non-uniform and donate a tombola/ Jar tombola prize for the Christmas fayre.

Raffle



You should now have received books of raffle tickets from school. We have some fabulous prizes donated from generous local businesses. The tickets cost £1 each and completed stubs and money should be returned to school in a named, sealed envelope. Winners will be announced at the Fayre- Good Luck!

Bun donations

I know there are some lovely bakers out there as I have eaten your buns at the bun sales! Any donations of sweet treats to sell at the café at the Christmas fayre would be very very welcome! Please drop off the day before or bring along on the day.



Jar Tombola

This is always a firm favourite with the kids! Please donate jars containing sweets, craft materials, lego, stickers, tattoos- anything you like! These can be dropped at school any time!

Contact us at: pta@otleyallsaints.co.uk

Facebook: There is also a group called "**Parents of Pupils at Otley All Saints Primary School**" where you can contact other parents away from the rush of the school playground, exchange ideas, suggestions and reminders. This page is not run by school or the PTA and is for notifications and constructive comment only



So far we have 44 people signed up to use Easy Fundraising! This is great, but I think we can do even better! Please give it a go; it raises money for your children at no cost to you and I'm sure we will all be doing lots of online shopping over the next few weeks.

If you use a laptop/desktop just google 'easy fundraising' and it will talk you through downloading the 'reminder' button. Once this is done you just shop as normal and each time you visit a website which offers donations it will ask you 'do you want to activate donations?' Click 'yes' and that's it, continue shopping as normal.

Dates for your diary

- Friday 6th December Tombola prizes for non-uniforms, jars for jar tombola and cakes for the café please!
- Saturday 7th December 1-3pm Christmas Fayre- volunteers still needed!
- Thursday 12th December Glow Disco Key stage 1 5.30-6.30, Key stage 2 6.45-7.45. £3.
- Tuesday 14th January PTA meeting 7pm